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Statement on behalf of the State of Israel
UPR WORKING GROUP 
 31st SESSION - November 2018
Review of the Senegal
Thank you, Mr. President.

Israel would like to welcome Senegal to the UPR, and to thank it for its report. We take note of Senegal´s thorough and inclusive preparation process in view of the third cycle of UPR.
Israel commends Senegal for many positive measures taken since the previous review, including: the Constitutional reform undertaken, with the changes in relation to the election and length of the President´s term; the promotion of judicial independence through the implementation of the Organizational Act No. 2017-11;  the adoption of the second National Strategy for gender equality and equity for the period 2016-2026; and the many measures taken to improve the response in combating trafficking in persons, including the revision of Act No. 2005-06, the increasing of training programmes and the set up of a data collection system, among others.

Israel would like to make the following recommendations:

1) Introduce in the legislation an express definition of discrimination, including as grounds sex, gender, sexual orientation or gender identity or expression.
2) Take measures to ensure the prohibition, in law and practice, of Female Genital Mutilation and Child Marriage.
3) Set up effective mechanisms to identify, report and monitor the perpetration of sexual and gender-based violence.
Finally, Israel would like to wish Senegal a successful UPR.

Thank you.    
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